OFFICE OF THE ASSESSOR
NORTH STONINGTON, CT 06359-0263
40 Main Street  P.O. Box 263 Telephone: (860) 535-2877 Ext. 24

Draft Minutes 9/12/2012 APPROVED 3/6/2013

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on September 12, 2012. Members present were
Charlie Burger 111, Candy Palmer, Paula Woodward, Chairperson and Cecile McGrath,
secretary to the Board.

Minutes of March 13, 2012 accepted as written.

Three petitions were heard and discussed regarding assessment on vehicles with high
mileage:

Ackley
Cordova

Clegg

Adjourned at 7:30 PM

Cecile McGrath, Secretary to the Board
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